
NADSA Public Policy Alert
CMS Extends HCBS Settings Rule Deadline!

Participation Creates Power!

Dear NADSA Member:
 
NADSA’s efforts to assist Members during the pandemic goes beyond direct COVID-19
issues. In April, we ini&ated ac&on to have CMS postpone the compliance deadline for the
2014 HCBS Se.ngs Rule. We thought trying to focus upon mee&ng a March 2021 se.ngs
deadline was the last thing centers should have to worry about during a pandemic. We
enlisted support of colleagues in other organiza&ons and succeeded in having the deadline
extended for two years to March 17, 2023. Following is the CMS announcement and here is
a link to this page: HCBS Settings Rule.

Addi&onally, here are the links to the le7ers for Technical Assistance and State Medicaid
Doctors referenced in the message below.

Technical Assistance & Support

State Medicaid Doctors

https://content.govdelivery.com/accounts/USACL/bulletins/29637d8?reqfrom=share
https://www.medicaid.gov/sites/default/files/2019-12/hcbs-settings-tech-assis.pdf
https://www.medicaid.gov/Federal-Policy-Guidance/Downloads/smd20003.pdf
https://content.govdelivery.com/accounts/USACL/bulletins/29637d8?reqfrom=share


See what's happening on our social sites

 ​  ​

https://www.facebook.com/StoriiCare/
https://twitter.com/storiicare

